STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avc MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVIEION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

TONEY ANAYA 1000 RID BRAZOS RCAD
GOVERNOR AZTEC, NEW MEXICO B7410
(505) 334-6178

August 15, 1984

Mr. R. E. Sitta, Jr.

P.O. Box 1798

Bloomfield, NM 87413

Re: State Senate #2 K-1-30N-16W

Dear Ray:

We have not received a form C-115 for the referenced well since
June, 1982. The allowable for this well has been cancelled,
and will not be reinstated until all delingquent C-115's are
submitted.

I1f you have any guestions, please contact this office.
Sincerely, a\

Soodd

Frank T. Chavez

District Supervisor
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